Trey Fletcher

From: Marsha Mucks <mmucks@newquest.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2012 11:45 AM

To: Trey Fletcher

Cc: Chris Ostermann; Michael Jones

Subject: Stone Hill Town Center - Car Charging Stations
Attachments: SHTC_PrelimStudy_Site_Plan.pdf

Trey,

In follow-up to our phone conversation, NewQuest Properties has approved for the City of Pflugerville to install 4
charging stations at Location B in the four parking spaces that are on the south end of the row on the east side of Hilltop
Commercial across from Cinemark.

Our understanding is the City will install, separately meter, service and maintain the charging stations, and the power
will come from the transformer located near the installation site.

Please forward an electrical plan (showing where lines will be located) to Chris Ostermann for review and approval prior
to installation.

Should you have any questions regarding electrical at the property please contact the electrical contractor for Stone Hill
Town Center, Mike Jones with M&S Electric 512-635-0279.

Thank you,

Marsha Mucks
NewQuest Properties
Office: 281.477.4379
Fax: 281.477.4351
Cell: 512.878.3371



